
I am a citizen and father who has always supported free speech for all. That should never be used to justify political violence.  It is 
imperative that we, as a society, establish and enforce norms for political expression that do not tolerate, much less foster, abuse 
and violence.

Rep Nearman’s actions cannot be allowed to stand.  And he should not be allowed to serve as a political representative for any 
Oregonian.  Please support this bill to remove him from office.


